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1. You will find in my documents the high school student handbook and staff handbook. 
There are very few changes with the uncertainty of the upcoming school year.  Please 
note the change in overdue lunch accounts which will also apply to staff.  

2. The PBIS committee is working on how to revamp and boost the beginning of the year to 
help with the transition to distance learning and hybrid learning.  They will specifically be 
addressing email, google calendar and communication in an online environment.  This 
goal emerged after discussion with PLC groups about our voluntary distance learning 
this spring.  

3. The CTE team has completed their CLNA (Comprehensive Local Needs Assessment) 
with the assistance of NICC, Keystone, local business/industry, students and parents. 
This replaces the Innovative Project Grant to better align Perkins funding with the needs 
of our district and consortium.  The consortium group will meet in the fall to determine 
how to allot funding. 

4. The master schedule has been filled and committed. Staff will be working on schedules 
to make sure classes are balanced and students have what they need for courses. 

5. The Return to Learn committee continues to plan for  fall which will affect how the high 
school runs.  We are looking forward to seeing what plans emerge from this group as 
each member has become an expert in their plan area and will begin working with 
building specific staff this week. This will greatly impact professional development for 
next year as well as the physical structure of the school day and how students re-enter 
the building. 

6. Commencement is now set for June 28 at 2:30. Due to social distancing restrictions and 
students already having their diplomas, we will have an abbreviated ceremony with 
recognition of the graduates.  Mr. Jurrens, Mr. Schmitt and I will be on the stage.  We 
would like one board member to join us but cannot accommodate more with the current 
restrictions.  We are excited to be able to do a face-to-face and also want to follow the 
guidelines set by the county and state. 


